
LICENSEE EVENT REPORT (LER)

DIABLO CANYON UNIT l gKlfl ~A (r) RACE (1)
5000 I a

EVENT &TA (S) LED ~R (0) «Ill) ATE (T) ~TIKI TACILITIES IICKVE~ (I)
te) s)s Oir rlie tlie lDUEsr IAL

OILER
fvlSIOR
Ieetef R

RI Dlt vfik
DiaSIo hnyon Un1t 2

DOC RE 1 ~Ifs IS)
3 2

05000
21 89 89 0 l 4 0 0 l 2l 89

TTas «~ Is am)TTED aaaarr TI T««el««ITS a so cra T (fs)
%%M)I& 6

0
10

X 50.73(a)(2)(11)(A)

IT«N (~Err I ADettect
~e)ett etr0 Ie test, ~ feee
N4A)

IIIS L 1

TERENCE L. GREBEL, REGULATORY COMPLIANCE SUPERVISOR

CCRtrLEIE oel LIK AILLNE KSCRIRED I ~ THIS roe I))

tr ~ ct

805 595-4720

Sl SOS'ED 10stCtf ~ t st~ciC
TURIs

Rf ROt)lbt I
10

BURROS

CAUS SrST(s COAROsfsT IQsUrlC
TUERER

Rf RORI At'. f
'10 sttCS

SVttLfttf~ IAL Rfroel IEVICTED I

XES (<t rts. cosstttt 'Et>EC'f0 SURs:$ $ 10s Dstf)

lttf ll
Olf I:S 0 l

0)'T) G)ae
I'3
N

XM
UO
C)One
KO)

OO)
(J)%
Qw
QM

E) OMDN~
C)N

0)

AASTMCT (IC)

During the Unit l third refueling outage, an inspection of the Unit l containment
recirculation sump on October 17, 1989, 1dentif1ed debris 1n the sump and an
as-built configuration of the sump that was not in accordance with the design
drawings and the FSAR Update. As a result, the Unit 2 sump was 1nspected. Th1s
inspection also 1dentifi ed debris 1n the sump and a configuration different from
the Unit l sump but in accordance with the design drawings and the FSAR Update.
Further investigation 1dentified other problems w1th the sumps which 1ncluded
Unit l sump screen as-bu1lt construction deficiencies and open1ng of the sump
access hatch for each unit at various times at-power without adequate consideration
of ECCS operab111ty.

On November 21, 1989, an evaluation of the debris in the Unit 1 sump determined
that the ECCS could potentially be degraded. Based on this evaluat1on, the
presence of the debris in the Unit l sump was reported as a four-hour nonemergency
event in accordance with 10 CFR 50.72(b)(2)(1). Based on a subsequent detailed
evaluation of the conditions, PGhE be11eves that the ECCS system would have been
capable of performing its intended safety function 1n the event of a des1gn basis
accident requiring containment recirculat1on. The root cause of the debris 1n the
sump was that inadequate inspection guidance was provided 1n the 1nspection
procedure and fore1gn materials exclusion (FME) control was not adequately
exercised during sump )E)aintenance activities. The containment 1nspection procedure
has been updated to provide specif1c gu1dance for the cleanl1ness inspection of the
recirculation sump. Also, plant procedures will be revised to assure the
application of FME controls to recirculation sump activities.

A supplemental report will be submitted by January 19, 1990, detailing the Unit 1

debris event alon with the other roblems identif1ed durin the investi at1on.
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